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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $266, 825 

Income to date: $247, 930 

Needed: $18, 895 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Walter Dyck 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leader: Harley Dyck 

Date: September 18, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

Salem Foundation and Ladies Auxiliary are 
excited to host their annual Building for Tomorrow 
Dinner on Thursday, October 6, 2022 at 6:30pm at 
the Winkler Mennonite Church. 
The event will feature guest speaker Wilma 
Derksen. Wilma has an empathetic understanding 
‘of the journey of healing and restoration’.   
 
Tickets available individually or as table sponsors 
by calling 204-325-4316 from 9-4pm at the Salem 
Home Office or on the website: 
//salemhome.ca/salem-foundation/donations/ 

 

Winkler Bible Camp 

Fall supper coming up September 20. 4:30-6 pm.   

Dine in or drive thru options available. Join us! 

MCC Altona 

Altona MCC is seeking application for store 

manager. To apply pick up application form at 10 

main street and return in person or email with 

resume to altomamcc@gmail.com  Applications 

being accepted until Oct. 25. Call 204 324 8323 ask 

for Corny Fehr. 

 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Sept 25 – Keith Friesen 

Oct 2    – Keith Friesen 

Oct 9     - Jake Friesen 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Church Announcements 

On October 2, we will be officially welcoming Christian, 
Tamara, and Saul Bowman into membership at BMC.  
Please pray for them as we look forward to celebrating 
their joining our membership together.  

 
If you are interested in becoming a member of BMC, 
or if you would like to get baptized, please speak with 
Pastors Keith or Gerry. 

 
Pastor Keith would love to connect with you, either at your 
home, at the church, or out a local coffee shop!  If you 
would like to set a time to get together, please feel free to 
contact Keith. 

 
If you are newer to BMC, we would love to connect with 
you!  Please take a moment to fill out a connect card (in 

the back of the pews) with your name and contact 
info, and place in the offering, so we can reach out to you. 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

“Lord Jesus, thank you for loving us, choosing us, 
and working in us and through us to build your 

church. We pray that you continue to lead and guide 
us as you grow this body as part of your church. 

Amen.” 

Church Announcements 

-We wish God's blessing on Eric and Jess as they 

welcomed Ezra Malakai to their family this past 

Tuesday. He is a brother to James and Ian. May 

God guide you as parents and give you grace and 

joy in this time of adjusting to being a family of 5. 

- Congratulations to Riley & Alicia Dyck and Tyson 

& Heidi Fehr on their marriages these past couple 
of weeks. 
 
-On Sunday, October 2, we will enjoy a 
Thanksgiving Fellowship Meal together following 
the service.  Please make plans to stay and enjoy 
a meal together - lunch will be provided. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

-Clubs Program: grades 3-6 planning to start 

Wednesday Nov 2, 2022 from 7:00-8:30.   

We are looking for volunteers. Please call or text 

Glenda Fehr @ 362-0931 or Becky Froese @ 304-

0855. 

Prayer request: Please pray for Carol & Murray 

Honsberger and the people of PNG as they recover 

from a large 7.6 magnitude earthquake felt throughout 

the country on Sept 11.  They are in the village right 

now, which is across the country from where the 

earthquake occurred, and they are safe.  They felt a 

long and steady rolling which forced a lot of people to 

sit down, as the effect was very dizzying.  They had 

someone check in on their home in Ukarumpa and it 

seems their house stood strong with very little damage, 

however not all of their neighbors were so 

fortunate.  Please pray for continued protection over 

them as they continue to work and serve in PNG, for 

those who have lost loved ones and also for quick 

access to supplies for the repairs and restocking of the 

local stores.  

 

 

 
Sunday, September 18, 2022 

 
Welcome &amp; Announcements 

Call to Worship 
Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading - Deut 7:6-8a; Eph 2:19-22 
Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 
Worship in Song 

Message: “A Biblical Case for Church Membership” 
Communion 
Closing Song 
Benediction 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Youth Announcements 
 
September 

21 - Get to Know Your Leaders/Bible Study 

28- Bible Study 

Save the Date! 

October 16 - Church Appreciation Lunch (served by 

the Youth) - Youth that help with the lunch will 

receive a $20 discount on their retreat fee! 

October 21-23 - Overnight Youth Retreat at Winkler 

Bible Camp. Details to follow. 

Verse for the Week 
 

“Peter said: “You are the Christ, the Son of the living 
God. Jesus replied, “On 

this rock I will build my church.” - Matthew 16:16 &18 


